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BOARD CANCELS IN-PERSON ETHICS TRAINING 
CLASSES THROUGH MAY 2020 

 
 
 
We have cancelled the three in-person ethics training seminars scheduled for May 7, 19, and 28. All training 
deadlines have been extended by three months.  We hope to resume in-person training for the three pre-
scheduled classes for June 2020: June 9, 18, and 25. 
 
Here is a schedule of remaining 2020 classes – we will add more as appropriate later in the year: 
https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/ethics.html 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact the Board at 312-744-9660 or email our Executive Director at 
steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org 

 
STAY SAFE! 
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